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MEC MSHENGU TO HAND OVER TABLETS TO FOUR AMAJUBA DISTRICT 

SCHOOLS 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu together with MTN are going to 

hand-over 100 tablets to four schools under the Amajuba District.  

 

One hundred [100] Tablets will be distributed to 4 schools in the Amajuba District, which will 

translate to 25 tablets for each school. 

 

MTN will also provide a 3G Router for each school that connects 32 uses at a time. 

 

“We are also providing 20GB Data to each school for 6 months.”, said MEC Kwazi Mshengu. 

 

The schools that are going to benefit from this programme are Dedangfunde High School 

(Emadadeni), Mzilikazi High School (Osizweni), Malambule High School  (Buffalo Flats) and 

Mandlamasha High School (Dannhauser CMC). 

 

 

The details of the event are as follows: 

 

Date: Thursday, 13 May 2021 

 

Venue: Newcastle Town Hall 

 

Time: 08H00 

 
//Ends 
 
 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION IN KWAZULU-NATAL 


